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MWRD to hold April 16 Board meeting via audio conference 

Due to the coronavirus pandemic, the Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater 
Chicago (MWRD) will hold its Board of Commissioners’ Regular Board Meeting by audio 
conference at 10:30 a.m. on Thursday, April 16.  
 
The MWRD Board Room and building will be closed to protect the health and safety of the 
public and staff, except for essential personnel. The public is encouraged to participate by 
visiting mwrd.org where they can view the proceedings via live stream and submit comments 
in real time electronically or by calling (312) 751-3299, Bridge ID: 4162020#.   
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